
Agency Transmittal 
September 26, 2018 

 
Notice is hereby given by the City of Kuna that the following actions are under consideration: 
 

FILE NUMBER: 
18-03-ZC (Rezone) and 18-12-SUP (Special Use Permit) – New CTE 
High School – Proposed by Kuna School District No. 3. 
 

PROJECT 
DESCRIPTION 

Applicant is seeking approval for a rezone of approx. 60 acres in Kuna 
City limits from Agriculture to Public, and a Special Use Permit (SUP) 
in order to build a new (approx.) 72,000 SF CTE High School, for up to 
600 students to open in 2020, with accompanying parking lots and bus 
drop-off, with expansion for the High School planned for the future. 

SITE LOCATION 
 

The NEC of Linder Rd. and Columbia Rd, Meridian, Idaho, 83642. 
 

REPRESENTATIVE 
 

LKV Architects 
Wayne Thowless 
2400 E. Riverwalk Dr. 
Boise, Idaho  83706 
208.336.3443 
Wayne@Lkvarchitects.com  
 

SCHEDULED 
HEARING DATE 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018 
6:00 P.M. 
 

STAFF CONTACT 
 

Troy Behunin 
Tbehunin@KunaId.Gov 
Phone:  922.5274 
Fax:  922.5989 
 

We have enclosed information to assist you with your consideration and response.  No response 
within 15 business days will indicate you have no objection or comments for this project.  We 
would appreciate any information you can supply us as to how this action would affect the 
service(s) you provide.  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. or as soon as it may be 
heard. Kuna City Hall is located at 751 W. 4th Street,  Kuna, ID 83634. Please contact staff with 
questions. If your agency needs different/additional plans or paper copies to review, notify 
our office and we will send them. Please notify our office who future packets should be 
sent to, include their email. 
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